
Indala Corporation, a subsidiary of Motorola, Inc
3041 Orchard Parkway
San Jose, CA  95134-2017
Tel:  (408) 383-4000
Fax:  (408) 434-7029

Wednesday, April 5, 2000

FCC Laboratory
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Attention:  Application Engineer

We the undersigned, hereby authorize CKC Laboratories, Inc., to act on our behalf in all
matters relating to applications for equipment authorization, including the signing of all
documents relating to these matters.  Any and all acts carried by CKC Laboratories, Inc.,
on our behalf for the purpose of applying for equipment authorization shall have the same
effect as acts of our own.

We further certify that no party to this application is subject to denial of federal benefits
pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 USC 853a or in the
case of non-individual applicant (e.g. corporation, partnership or other unincorporated
association), no party to the applicant is subject to a denial of federal benefit pursuant to
that action.

This authorization is valid until further written notice from Motorola Indala Corporation.

Sincerely,

Francois’ Dutray
Motorola WSSD


